
Carclaze Newsletter - Spring Term 7 - 1 March 2024 

Email: emoseley@car.celtrust.org or head@car.celtrust.org 

acolwill@car.celtrust.org 

For mental health support 

slenz-williams@car.celtrust.org 

For safeguarding concerns 

primarysafeguarding@car.celtrust.org 

Telephone: 01726 74194 - Wraparound Care (after hours) 07821595894 

Website: www.carclazesch.org - Head Teacher: Mr Simon Pollard  

Dear Parents / Carers 

Next week includes World Book Day (7th March) and, as I shared before half term this 
year we will focus on the book Flooded by Mariajo Ilustrajo. The book is full of animal 
characters. 

 

Events for Book Week: 

 

Monday 4th March - Booknic - parents and carers are welcome to come and share books 
with the children in a relaxed way throughout the school. Come along at 2.30 and read 
together. 

 

Thursday 7th March - World Book Day - no expectation for dressing up but if your child 
wishes to then we would love to see them dressed as an animal to link to our book. 
(Please don't go to expense. This can be something simple like an outfit to match the 
chosen animal’s colour and some face paint whiskers. 

 

Friday 8th March - Book Fair - there will be opportunities to visit the Book Fair during 
and after school. Books will range in price from £5 to £12. Children can bring cash, in 
named envelopes with the amount written on it as well. There will also be an         
opportunity for parents to visit after school. 

Best wishes 

 

Simon 

 

 



 

 DIARY DATES 

Spring Term Begins 8 January 2024 

World Book Day - 7 March 2024  

5 and 6 March - First Aid Awareness Days for Year 6 

4 and 5 March - EYFS Parent’s Evening - Please see www.carclazesch.org to book your appointments.  

5 March - NO COOK AND TASTE CLUB  - cancelled for this week only 

Thursday 8 March - Year 6 London Meeting in Hemmick Class - enter through side gate ***New Date 

Friday 8 March - Cross Country at Poltair  

Friday 22 March - Friends of Carclaze ‘Easter Bingo’ - more information to follow 

Easter Holidays—28 March to 15 April  

Monday 29 April - Bamaluz Swim Lessons begin (letter home and timetable to follow) ***10.00-11.00 

Wednesday 8 May to Friday 10 May - Year 4 Residential to BF Adventure  

Saturday 11 May - School Summer Fair - 1.00 until 3.00 

Monday 13 May - SATS week 

May Half Term: 27 to 31 May  

Monday 3 June - London Residential 

Monday 10 June—Porthluney Swim Lessons begin (letter home and timetable to follow) ***10.00-11.00 

Monday 17 June—Sennen Swim Lessons begin (letter home and timetable to follow) ***10.00-11.00 

Monday 24 June - Harlyn Bay Swim Lessons begin (letter home and timetable to follow) ***10.00-11.00 

Monday 1 July  - Polzeath Swim Lessons begin (letter home and timetable to follow) ***10.00-11.00 

Monday 8 July  - Hemmick Swim Lessons begin (letter home and timetable to follow) ***10.00-11.00 

Please see the School website:  www.carclazesch.org for School Holiday Term Dates. 

 

 

Sporting Updates:  

 

Thursday 21 March  - Home to Sandy Hill - Netball and Football  Fixture  

Thursday 14 March - Away to Biscovey - Netball and Football  

26 March - Home to St Mewan - Football Only  

  



Certificate Winners  

Porthpean - M.Jackson for having an excellent attitude towards his learning this 
week.  D.Tregear for composing fantastic descriptive sentences.  

 

Carlyon Bay - M.Bone for his kindness and consideration for members of his class. 
J.Orme Thompson for his maths skills, especially his knowledge of multiplications in 
our lessons.  

 

Hemmick - L.Tsangari for his positive attitude and making improvements to his work.   

Prefects - A.Allen and E.Hitchens 

 

Spelling Shed Certificates: 

 

2  M.Taylor 

3  C.Hicks 

4  C.Morgan 

5  E.Morgan 

6  E.Bardsley 

Annual Reports: 

In the final week of term, parents of children in Years 1-5 will receive an annual report providing 
information about their attainment and progress.  Parents of children in EYFS, Year 6 and       

Carlyon Bay class will receive these in the Summer term.  

These reports will be sent home with children and, in the case of separated parents, will    
therefore be received by the 'resident parent' (the parent your child usually lives with).  

Please contact your child's teacher directly if you require an additional copy of your child's     
report to be sent to the other parent and we will arrange for this to be sent in the post. 



Easter Bingo 

Preparations are now well underway for our next event, 

the Easter Bingo on Friday 22nd March.  We are looking 

for donations for the raffle of any unwanted gifts, wine,        

chocolates or smellies.  Please drop any donations to the 

school office.  Please see poster for more details. 

Easter Bingo:  Friday 22nd March 2024 - more  

    details to follow 

May Fair:   Saturday 11th May 2024 - 1-3pm 

 

 



Class Attendance - Highest Attendance = 10 minutes extra play time 

Congratulations to Greenaway Class with 99.3% Attendance 

 

 

 

 

Polkerris 94.8 Charlestown 93.2 

Pisky Cove 95.3 Porthpean 97.3 

Greenaway 99.3 Mawgan Porth 93.2 

Carlyon Bay 97.9 Perranporth 98.6 

Sennen 93.8 Harlyn Bay 98.8 

Porthluney 98.4 Bamaluz 93.9 

Hemmick 96 Polzeath 97.9 






